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October 9, 2012

RE: Letter of Recommendation for Nichol Ellis

To Who It May Concern,

I met Nichol Ellis in December 2011 at a meeting to rent Lutherwood Camp and Retreat for the children I help recover from burn injuries. Nichol was the Director for the facility at that time and it was clear she knew how to manage children and adults. She is well educated and always has a smile to offer to everyone.

Nichol is a leader and knows how to get the job done without making others feel less important than anyone else. She provided a safe and loving environment for our children and staff at our 23rd National Burned Children’s Camp Phoenix in August 2012. It was clear that Nichol is someone special by the way our children and staff continued to communicate with her after camp. 

I have been involved with youth camps for over 23 years and also was the director of the National Camp Phoenix for young burned survivors for 22 years. With my 23 years of expirance working with children and hospitals I have never met a more qualified person to manage and direct a youth program than Nichol. 

Give Nichol an opportunity to work for your agency and watch her do what she does best, makes everyone look good after the job is completed…
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Best regards,

Michael T. Mathis

Founder and CEO

Burned Children Recovery Foundation

409 Wood Place

Everett, WA. 98203

Office: 425-783-0560

Fax: 425-783-0562

Web: www.burnedchildrenrecovery.org

Burn Survivor Support Services • 24 Hr. Burn Survivor Support Line • Fire Safety Education • Phoenix House • Camp Phoenix

409 Wood Place-Everett, WA 98203-Phone: 425.783.0560-Fax: 425.783.0562-1.800.799.BURN-www.burnedchildrenrecovery.org
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